
Rider Ship Eligibility 
 

Eligible students will be bussed from the closest approved 
bus stop to their home only. Babysitting or alternate 
bussing arrangements are not permitted. This policy is in 
affect so more students are eligible for bussing services. 
SCS busses K-6 children by a defined walk boundary 
(around ½ mile) from their school building. Grades 7-12 
are eligible by a defined boundary of approximately 1 mile. 
The Ohio Revised Code states student’s K-8 shall be 
bussed from 2 miles or further. High School students are 
not required to be transported at all. This service is 
considered a privilege by the district. In the event your 
residence changes, bussing information will be withheld 
until your new address is verified by the school building. 
SCS prides its self in safe, reliable transportation. In order 
to continue our excellent record we ask that you continually 
review bus rules and regulations with your child. 
 

Here are a few simple reminders: 
 

1) Be on time at your bus stop and respectful of other 
peoples property. 

2) Stay seated, clear of the aisle, and don’t eat or drink. 
(These are state laws, not the drivers’.) 

3) Be respectful of your bus neighbor and talk quietly to 
them.  

4)    The driver is authorized to assign seats. 


